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e The CoMobility project has been nominated in the ‘Polish Smart Growth Award’ competition. The

results will be announced during the Smart Growth Forum 2023 Uniejéw in October 2023. We are

keeping our fingers crossed for the success of our team!

e A monitoringvisit of the IdealLab took place in May. The meeting with external experts helped plan

the detailed tasks for the final year of the project.

e The final interventions in schools and the work to summarise them as recommendations for

citizen science is ongoing.

e We have started collecting the latest round of data on the transport preferences of Warsaw

residents. This time, the experimental part is about shared mobility. More information here.
¢ Discussions are underway about the latest transport simulations in Warsaw.

e Thefirst scientific publications from the project have appeared on the website. We encourage you

to familiarise yourself with them. These can be found under Scientific articles.

e Plans for the next few months:
o A series of meetings in the ‘Round Table’ form where students and officials participating
in the urban labs exchange knowledge and experiences gathered during the co-creation
and implementation of interventions in the project school setting, is planned for June

2023.

o Less-numerous teams are working on further scientific publications and preparations for

the summer conference season, during which team members will share their research

findings with the scientific community.

o We have started work to make the data and results of the project publicly available. The

data is currently being anonymised. A wider release is planned for spring 2024.

o Save the Date! The fourth edition of the ‘Workshops for Local Governments’ will take
place on 14 September 2023 in Krakéw. The meeting is planned as a hybrid, with
stationary participants from Krakéw. We would like to thank the Krakéw University of

Technology for providing the hall for this event.

o A meeting of the entire consortium, which will last until 15 September 2023, will also begin

in Krakdéw on the same day.

CoMobility benefits from EUR 2.05 million received from Iceland, Liechtenstein and Norway under the EEA funds.

The project aims to provide a package of tools and methods to co-create sustainable mobility in urban areas.
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